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University of Arizona Construction Update 
Bioscience Research Lab (BSRL) and Health Sciences Innovation Building 
(HSIB) Project - UAHS project work this weekend 

9/9/16 
 
There will be an overnight concrete pour at the BSRL site beginning at 9:30 
on Sunday night and scheduled to be completed by 7:00 a.m. on Monday 
morning. No street closures are required. There may be a small crew onsite 
earlier in the day on Sunday to prepare the forms for the concrete pour. 
 
Construction activity will be taking place all day on Saturday at the HSIB site. 
In fact, construction activity should be expected on both the HSIB and BSRL 
projects during the day on most Saturdays. 
If you have questions, please contact Melissa Dryden, Planning, Design and 
Construction, at mdryden@email.arizona.edu or 621-9251. 
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